
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Helpful Info 

UPCOMING DATES 
 
Nov. 11 
 
 
Nov. 12 
 
Nov. 8 – 
Nov. 22 
 
Nov. 22 
 
 
Dec. 9 
 
 
Dec. 20 – 
Jan. 3 
 
Jan. 1 
 
 
 
Jan. 4 
 
Jan. 21 

 
Remembrance Day – 
School Closed 
 
Photo Retake Day 
 
Virtual Scholastic Book 
Fair 
 
Pro-D Day – No school 
for students 
 
Grade 6/7 
Immunizations 
 
Winter Break – School 
Closed 
 
Registration Opens for 
Grades 1–12 for 2022–
23 School Year 
 
Welcome back  
 
Deadline for Priority 1 
Registrations and DPO 
Applications 

Dear Families, 

With the arrival of November, some new opportunities have opened up for students.  
In addition to our Grade 6/7 intramural volleyball teams, our Diversity Club has now 
begun and more clubs will be starting up shortly.  We understand the strong need that 
students have for connection, and teachers are excited to help build this community.  

Online registration for kindergarteners opens on November 1, 2021.  (These are 
children born in 2017, turning five in 2022, who will begin kindergarten in September 
2022.)  Please visit https://sd38.bc.ca/student-registration/kindergarten-registration 
for more information about the Richmond School District’s registration process, 
required documents, important dates, and FAQs.  Instead of in person information 
evenings this year, the District has posted short videos on the website that provide new 
parents with information about the registration process, English Language Learner (ELL) 
assessments, and District Program Options—Early French Immersion and Montessori.  
There will also be a Kindergarten Information Evening for parents of students with 
disabilities and diverse abilities via Zoom on November 17th from 6:30 – 7:30 PM.  A link 
will be posted on the website closer to the date.  Please share this information with 
your friends, family, and neighbours who have kindergarten-aged children. 

You should have received your children’s photo proofs this week.  Online orders for 
free shipping to school are due November 3rd.  If you have three or more children, you 
can request a coupon code from the photographer before placing your order: 
https://online2.edgeimaging.ca/family.  Also, Photo Retake Day is scheduled for Friday, 
November 12th.   

Just a reminder that students are invited to wear their Halloween costumes tomorrow, 
Friday, October 29th.  Please remember that full face masks and weapons are not 
permitted at school. 

Enjoy the dry weather this weekend! 
Important Information for November 1 – November 5 

Monday, Nov. 1 
 

Registration Opens for Kindergarten and District 
Program Options (“DPO”) for 2022–23 School Year 

Tuesday, Nov. 2  

Wednesday, Nov. 3 Photo orders due online 

Thursday, Nov. 4  

Friday, Nov. 5  

 

 

Thursday, October 28, 2021 

NEWS FROM THE WOLF PACK 


